Product Recall May 2023

Product
Identifiers

Brand: Pure Electric Sales period: 1st March 2023 to 10th May 2023
E-scooter’s available in the colours black, light grey, metallic grey or platinum.

Risk Description

The affected models have been recalled as it has been identified that some
handlebar grips can become loose, posing a potential risk of injury.

The product does not meet the requirements of the Supply of Machinery
Regulations 2008.

Corrective
Measures

What You Need
to Do:

The product has been recalled from end users.

If you are concerned that your product is affected by this issue, we advise that
you stop riding your e-scooter immediately.

If it is from the range of products below contact Pure Electric to check for
this potential issue.

Contact details: advancehelp@pureelectric.com or 0207 222 0000

Affected Models

Product Name

Model Number

Pure Advance - Black SCPUR0020-00001
Pure Advance — Light Grey SCPURO0020-00002
Pure Advance — Metallic Grey SCPURO0021-00001

Pure Advance - Platinum SCPURO0021-00002
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